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Friday 13 March 2020 
Dear Parents, 

 
Coronavirus Update 
 
Following on from the Government’s announcement yesterday, please find attached a letter from 
REAch2 Academy Trust outlining what steps are being taken.   
 
Also attached is the Public Health England Hygiene poster we have been asked to share. 
 
As a school we are taking clear and responsible approach and will only act on fact and official 
guidance from REAch2 Academy Trust.  At the moment we are focusing on the immediate situation 
facing our school, but as you would expect we are also starting to think about the Summer Term 
and the implications.   
 
From the REAch2 Academy Trust advice we have taken the proactive decision to postpone or 
change the following group events. 
 

Wednesday 18 March Football Match against St Pancras (postponed) 

Thursday 19 March Special Person Lunch 

Tuesday 24 March Holly Blue Class Fabulous Finish (now pupils only) 

Tuesday 24 March Small Blue Class Reading Session (will be shared electronically) 

Thursday 26 March Adonis Blue Class Fabulous Finish (now pupils only) 

Friday 27 March Silver Studded Blue Class Fabulous Finish (now pupils only) 

Friday 27 March PTA Movie Night 

Monday 30 March Small Blue Class Fabulous Finish (now pupils only) 

Monday 30 March Year 2 Parent SATs Meeting (will be shared electronically) 

Tuesday 31 March Year 6 Parent SATs Meeting (will be shared electronically) 

 
New dates for the Special Person lunch and PTA Movie Night will be confirmed once we are in a 
position to do so. 
 
We are in the process of organising refunds for all those who had paid for the Special Person Lunch. 
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Parents evening consultations planned for Wednesday 18 March will still take place as scheduled. 
 
At this time, based on advice, the Holly Blue Class trip to Colchester Castle is still going ahead also.  
We will of course continue to monitor the situation and advise any changes. 
 
If you have any questions or queries reading the above, please contact the school office in the first 
instance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Miss Churchman 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


